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Shelburne Legion News: Wow!

	By Lesa Peat

 

Thank you to the citizens of Shelburne and area.

What an amazing turn-out on such a chilly day.  Congratulations and Thank you to everyone involved with our Remembrance Day

service, luncheon and dinner.

The Shelburne Legion will be turning 85 this year and we will be having a Birthday Bash on December 10th.  More information will

be available in the next week, but you are all invited to join us in this celebration.

This Thursday, November 17, the Ladies Auxiliary will be having their monthly luncheon with Ham and Scalloped Potatoes. This

Friday, November 18, is another Red Friday Wing night.

Families and Children are welcome from 6 ? 10 p.m. and the music will be playing after for age of majority.

On November 19, the Ladies host their annual Craft Sale. Come on out and do some early shopping.

As you can all see, the Banners are up in Town. If you would like to sponsor somebody for next year's initiative, please come get an

application from the Branch.

After the Town takes the Banners down, they will be proudly displayed in our Warriors Hall until next November.

We Will Remember Them.

        Output as PDF file has been powered by [ Universal Post Manager ] plugin from www.ProfProjects.com |  Page 1/1  |

https://shelburnefreepress.ca/?p=18577
http://www.profprojects.com/?page=upm

